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06 November 2023 

 

Dear Parents / Carers 

Parent Device Safety Workshop 

We are very pleased to invite you to a workshop on Friday 24th November at 2.30pm in the 
school hall. This is the first of a termly series of workshops designed to support online safety 
across the main aspects of this every changing and complicated platform. 

The objectives of the session are as follows; 

 How to set up new devices that may be purchased as Christmas presents 

 How to use parental controls 

 How to use family sharing links 

 Guidance and advice on apps and games to be aware of 

 Advice on how to support your child’s safety online 

 Share information leaflets 

Online safety sits at the heart of our curriculum and we are dedicated to supporting both our 
pupils and families in order to make safe choices online. We want to empower, protect and 
educate our pupils so that they may enjoy the potential of this fast-changing area of 
technology and so that they know what to do when something upsets or worries them. We 
are very keen for a large audience! The workshop will be hosted by Mrs Amos and  

We would be very grateful if you could complete the form below in order to confirm your 
attendance; this will enable us to prepare for the correct audience size. 

We look forward to welcoming you to this very important workshop. 

Many thanks 

 

 

Sarah Bone                              Carrie Lauchlan                         Abbie Amos  

Deputy Headteacher                Computing Lead                        PSHE Lead  

 

 

I, __________________________________________________, parent of  

 

__________________________________________________, in class________________ 

 

will be attending the Parent Device Safety Workshop on Friday 24th November 2023 at 2pm 
in the school hall.   


